TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk

RE: Parks & Recreation Committee Appointment

DATE: May 6, 2024



Background

The City Council opened applications to fill a vacant seat on the Parks & Recreation Committee at the April 1 council meeting. The vacant term is set to expire on 12/31/2025.

Applicants

The City received one application for appointment to the Parks & Recreation Committee, and Mayor Zierden has nominated Ms. Kimberly Slipy for appointment.

Council Action

Staff recommends that the City Council confirm Mayor Zierden's nomination of Kimberly Slipy to the Parks & Recreation Committee to vacant term that ends 12/31/2025.